
  ALLERGY ALERT 

CHC40x20 Choc Orange Chase Single Bars with Best Before dates of 
28/07/2019 and 09/09/2019. 

As a precautionary measure we are recalling the above product and date 
codes as they require a ‘May Contain Sesame’ declaration which is not on 
the packaging. 

Any customers who have an allergy to sesame should not consume this 
product and return to Real Handful for a full refund. No other Real Handful 
Choc Orange Chase date codes are affected by this recall. 

We apologise that it has been necessary to recall this product and the 
inconvenience caused. 

For more information please contact:

Real Handful 
Handful HQ 
4 Rhino Court 
Bramhall Moor Lane 
Hazel Grove 
SK7 5ER 
@RealHandful 
thehand@realhandful.com 




